STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS28086 / H0071

The current law, as it stands, is confusing for suppliers. The law permits suppliers to donate packaged liquor
for promotional purposes, however, the recipients of the donated liquor are not allowed to sell that liquor in any
fashion, including raffles or silent auctions. Many suppliers would like to support these causes in a meaningful
way, and ABC and the ISLD do spend considerable time addressing these inquiries and explaining the nuances
of the law and the reasons charities cannot use the donated product to raise money.

FISCAL NOTE

A small positive financial impact would be realized by virtue of selling permits for the right to auction or
raffle donated liquor products. Proposed permit would be $50/event and could result in up to $10,000 per year
collected by the State. These monies would be used to offset incremental administrative expense incurred by
ABC in the issuance of permits.

Contact:
Tony Faraca
Liquor Division
(208) 947-9414

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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